
 

 
 
 
 

12th June 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Following the success of our MANGO Morning for Mother's Day, we are holding a 
FUDGE Morning for Father's Day. This will take place on Friday 16th June from 9 - 

10am. 
 

What does FUDGE stand for? It stands for 'Fathers, Uncles, Dads, Grand-
dads, Everyone' and will be a lovely opportunity for any of the previously mentioned 

to come in, get creative and do some fun craft activities with your child. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you in via main entrance doors just after 9 on Friday 
for this lovely event. 
 

Warmest Wishes, 
 

Kents Hill School and Nursery 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


